
May 29th, 2017 

 

Dear Families, 

 

What a wonderful assembly last week. We were so proud of the students. They 

sang loud and clear, recorded amazing facts about Canada and showed 

great assembly manners. Thank you so much for coming to the assembly and 

supporting your child.  

 

This is another short week of school, as Friday is a PD day. This week we will 

resume our spelling program and have a spelling review on Thursday. The 

spelling words this week are: how, their, if. We are also beginning a new unit in 

science on butterflies. We have caterpillars in our classroom and we will be 

watching them grow and change over the next few weeks. 

 

Field trip forms were sent out last week. Please return them as soon as possible. 

Thank you to all the parents who have agreed to volunteer as group leaders 

during the trip.  

 

 

 

Reminders: 

- June 2 – PD day, no school for students 

- June 6 – Field trip to Calgary Tower (Ms. Enerson’s classes) 

- June 7 – Field trip to Calgary Tower (Mr. Rip’s classes) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page 

printing the 

word ‘how’.   

- Home 

reading book 

exchange. 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page 

printing the 

word ‘their’. 

 

- In the blue 

notebook 

complete half 

a page 

printing the 

word ‘if’.   

- Home 

reading book 

exchange. 

 

Spelling 

Review 

- Return 

homework in 

homework 

folder. 

 

No school – 

PD day 

 

Have a sunny week of school. 

 

Mr. Rip and Ms. Enerson 


